[bookmark: _GoBack]Please find below update for the Willow Gardens development for week commencing 18/11/19:

- utility connections are ongoing on New Road, we were unable to complete last week due to stranded cars parked up one side of New Road after trying to make it through the flooding on the other side of the bridge. All of these cars except one have been recovered by their owners. However, the sole remaining car is posing a rear health and safety risk for those entering and leaving site as it is stranded right on the corner of the entrance, partially blocking visibility across the bridge.

- final silo is being delivered on Wednesday.

- MKC continue foundation installation.

- Argyle NW are continuing installation of the next phase of roads and sewers on site.

- Bulk deliveries will continue to arrive on site, with the major item this week being roof trusses currently expected on Thursday.

Many thanks 
Cllr Thomas Wynne 
Mobile: 07429109549
Email: wynne.t@tintwistleparishcouncil.org.uk

